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Date:  September 29, 2014
From: Masanobu Noda, the Executive Officer of Power System Division, the Kansai
Electric Power Co., Inc.

To: Isao Shirakawa
Re: IEEE Milestone plaque

Dear Professor Shirakawa;

According to your request, I am now writing this letter to you. First of all, we would
like to express our sincere thanks to you for your efforts to propose our works of Keage
Power Station for the IEEE Milestone.

As to the disposition of Milestone, we would like to declare that when we have the
honor of being awarded the IEEE Milestone, we will dispose it to the public at the

specified site.

Sincerely,

/"'Vdmno/ca Aody

Masanobu Noda

the Executive Officer of Power System Division, Kansai Electric Power Co., Inc.




